
 
JE/TR 
 
3rd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Spanish Tapas Meal 
 
A trip has been arranged for the year 11 GCSE Spanish students to attend a tapas meal at La Casita restaurant in 
Penrith. This is an opportunity for your child to sample some typical Spanish food and to practise some language in 
food and drink.  
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday, 14th December 2022. We ask that all students pay a voluntary contribution of 
£23.00 for the trip. This will cover the cost of a meal and a drink; transport will be provided by the Academy.  
Students are not permitted to wear school uniform; however appropriate clothing is required. I have enclosed a copy 
of the menu for your information. 
 
Students are required to be at school for 16:15 and we will return at approximately 19:00, we will ask students to let 
you know when we are setting off from Penrith.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the reply slip below.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Evans  

 

Mrs Juliet Evans 
Subject Leader, Spanish 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………. 
Please return your permission slip to: Mrs Evans 
  
Spanish Tapas Meal 
 
I would like my child: ……………………………………………………………………………………………….to take part in the Spanish tapas 
trip on Wednesday, 14th December 2022. 
 
I can confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ……………….…………… 
 
 


